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Please join us as we say a gracious “THANK YOU” to the officers and chairman who served us this past year. 
We appreciate all you have done for our lodge, our charities, and for our community. 

 

And welcome to our new 2025 – 2026 Board of Officers & Chairman!  
We are confident you will make this a great year! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Get ready for the Run for the Roses!  

Come to the lodge on Saturday, 
May 3rd for the Annual Derby Day 
party.  We are looking for jockeys. 

Check the bulletin board at the 
lodge for the sign-up sheet. A fun-
filled day is planned with special 

drinks,  
a raffle & so much more. 

2pm – The Fun Begins 
3pm – The Races 

7pm – Live Band, Quiet Storm in the 
Parking Lot 

 

  And Bonus….A Derby Hat Contest – 
Winner Receives $25 Moose Bucks! 
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2025 – 2026 WOTM OFFICERS 
And Committee Chairs 

Sr. Regent – Tracey Lynn Brumley 

Jr. Past Regent – Karen Yates 

Treasurer – Doree Garner 

Secretary – Kelly Rinear 

Guide – Arlene Truitt 

Membership – Andrea Daniels 

Fraternal Activities – Joyce McNeely 

Mooseheart / Moosehaven – Lynn Owens 

Higher Degrees – Barb Klumpp 

Golden Gavel – Karen Yates 

Financial Review – Connie Cahill 

Application Review – Tracy Bamberger 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

2025 – 2026 LODGE OFFICERS 

Administrator – Ron Wilson 

President – Rob Duncan 

Past President – Steve Stephens 

 Vice President – Mike Hehman 

Chaplain – Lynn Owens 

 Treasurer – Dale Edmondson  

3-Year Trustee – Rick Hofler 

2-Year Trustee – Jimmy McGaha 

1-Year Trustee – Ray Muench 
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Sunday, May 11th 

Begins at 1pm  
 

For members 
 & qualified guests 

$7 per meal,  
under 3 yrs. are free 

 

Join us for a Mother’s Day 
Brunch & meet our Official 
Visitor, Robert K. Funkey 
(Bob) Chairman, Moose 
International Board of 

Officers 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31st 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Lodge President 
Hello Moose Family!!  
 

Spring is finally here. I know we are all ready for some warm, pleasant 

weather. A reminder about the International Dart Tournament, which is being 

held at our lodge from May 1 through May 4. This is a large event, and we will 

need a lot of volunteers to make this a successful event. Kelli Rinear is 

chairman of the dart committee.  
 

We will also be having our annual Derby Day Party on Saturday, May 3. This 

is always a very fun day, and personally, one of my favorite events of the year. 

Come out and join in the fun. 
 

Elections for the 2025-2026 board of officers was held in April. The turnout of 

members for the election was very impressive with nearly 200 ballots being 

cast. I want to congratulate all the new board members who were elected. I also 

want to thank the board of directors who are leaving office. It has been 

wonderful to serve with all of you. 
 

I want to take this opportunity to thank all the members for the support they 

have provided me over the past two years. It has been a pleasure to serve as 

President, and I look forward to continuing my service to the best Moose 

Lodge in Kentucky!! Finally, to paraphrase John F. Kennedy, ask not what 

your Moose Lodge can do for you, ask what you can do for your Moose Lodge. 
 

Our board of officers and general meetings are normally held on the 2nd and 

4th Wednesdays of each month (check your monthly Moose 1469 calendars to 

confirm). We encourage all members to attend the general meeting as often as 

possible. The general meeting start time is 7:30 pm, and we try to keep the 

meeting to a maximum of one hour. Please come out to the meetings and get 

involved and be informed of what is going on in your Moose Lodge!! 
 

We are always looking for volunteers and assistance from our members to 

assist with running activities. If you are interested, please contact a board 

member or committee chairman. 

Fraternally, 

Steve Stephens, Junior Past President 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Condolences & Prayers  
In honor of members who have passed, are 

ill, or facing distress. Your fellow Moose 

brothers & sisters are holding you close in 

prayer.  
 

 
 

 

 

Prayers for Healing and Comfort: 
 

Tracy Bamberger 

Mary Boyle 

Nadia Daniels 

Andrea Daniels 

Gen. Fernbach 

Mark Fightmaster 

Doree Garner 

Bruce & Connie Griffieth  

(Andrea Daniels' Parents) 

Jim Halpin 

Keith Harker 

(Tracey Brumleys’ Son) 

Marilyn Holden 

Arnie Holliday 

Ed Hughes 

Michelle McGaha 

Herb Milner 

Mike O’Day 

Angie Pruett 

Mike Roberts 

Sally Sargent 

Debbie Wilson 

Jim Wiseman 

Karen Yates 

The Women of the Moosewant to recognize our  

WOTM Member of the Year! 

  ~ Thank you for your contributions over the past year.  You have 

been an invaluable member, and we greatly appreciate all that you do! 

PENNIES HAVE THE POWER  
TO CHANGE LIVES! 

Don’t throw away your 

gaming tickets! 

We are collecting them. At the end 

of each quarter, the tickets will be 

counted, the balance will be 

donated to one of the following 

charities:  Mooseheart  

Moosehaven  Welcome House  

Kenton Cty. Animal Shelter.   

Donation boxes are in the smoking 

area and on the back wall of the 

social quarters. 

REMINDER 
No parking of 

trucks, suv’s, mini 

vans, or any vehicle 

that can obstruct 

sight on the front 

row.  This is very 

dangerous for people 

pulling out of the lot 

& onto Taylor Mill 

Road  ~Thank you! 

 

We have cold 

drinks,  $5 hot 

pizza, and great  

laughter daily! 


